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The resident and young family
doctors in Latin America are still
working in the pandemic stage.
We believed this has been
possible due the characteristic
of the family medicine people,
always available and
enthusiastic.

For this nomination we created
the “Apuchay Waynakay Award”.
Our Candidate for the Rising Star
Award will be made known
during the 7th Ibero-American
Congress. Also in this regional
conference, the new Boards of
Directors of Waynakay will be
elected to give the new
generations the mission to keep
moving forward.

Waynakay continues developing
biweekly interview sessions
where young Latin American
family doctors can show the rest
of the world what it is like to
work in family and community
medicine in each country. These
interviews are broadcast live, on
Friday afternoons / nights,
through Waynakay Latin
America's Facebook live. The
interviews are led by Hernán
Giacomelli, a young journalist
from Argentina who, to date, has
interviewed more than 13
people from at least 10 different
countries, among which we can
mention Mexico, Costa Rica,
Panama, Uruguay, Brazil,
Bolivia, Colombia, Argentina and
Paraguay. We believe this is
another way to share our vision
of the speciality.

We are pleased to share that our
next activities are related to the
organization of the 7th Ibero-
American Congress of Family
Medicine of Wonca-
Iberoamericana- CIMF as well as
the Waynakay preconference
and the nomination of one of
our colleagues for the Rising Star
Award from Wonca YDM.

During the last 4 months we had
online meetings with the
Directive Councilevery 2 months.
Waynakay has also participated
and contributed to the YDM
Global webinars and it was
thanks to these wonderful
activities that we were able to
establish new relationships with
the rest of the world. 

We worked together with the Al
Razi Movement, for the WONCA
YDM webinar session under the
topic : Family Medicine Identity:
Diversity in Practice and
Perspectives across the world,
and on July 25th we participated
with Polaris movement of young
doctors. For almost all webinars
we shared and provided support
for the simultaneous translation
of these webinars from English
to Spanish. 
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